Re:
RI GHG November 30 Agenda 
Attached, please find the draft agenda for our first RI GHG Stakeholder meeting of our 6th year on Thursday November 30 from 9:00 until 2:30 in Room 300 at RI DEM.  

During the meeting Andy Dzykewicz from the RI Office of Energy Resources and Steve Majkut from RI DEM will provide detailed updates on significant GHG related activities in the state and the region.  Also, UCS will present the results of the large regional study it recently spearheaded on Northeast Climate Impacts Assessment (NECIA) and Steve Hamburg from Brown University will discuss his recent work with US businesses on voluntary GHG reductions.  After lunch we will present and refine our GHG work plan for this year and strategize on the budget.

If you haven’t already done so, please confirm your organization’s participation as a formal Stakeholder member in the RI GHG Stakeholder process.   Contact Melinda Hopkins at melinda.hopkins@dem.ri.gov or 401.222.3434 x 4426 to let us know whether your organization will continue to participate in the process and who from your organization will be attending the meetings.  We also welcome suggestions of new organizations to invite as formal Stakeholder members.

This is the last email we plan to send to the old RI GHG Stakeholder list.  So if you and your organization have not let us know that you would like to continue on as a member, or otherwise stay on the email list by Friday November 17, we will no longer include you on the distribution list or the website.
Please also RSVP to Melinda regarding your attendance at our November 30 meeting.
Looking forward to seeing everyone on November 30.

Jonathan Raab 

